
 

GECAP Report to the NJCU Senate on December 20, 2021 

1. GECAP is aware the Senate, in December 2019, approved an increase of GECAP 
membership to 11 and we will discuss implementation with the Senate President. 

2. In line with the 2019 revisions to the General Education assessment program, the 
committee will assess outcomes in Civic Engagement and Intercultural Knowledge 
in spring 2022. 

The Director of General Education, Dr. Scott O’Connor, will contact faculty 
teaching the relevant sections before the spring semester begins with information 
on implementation.  

The committee would like to ensure everyone the process will be simple and 
concise. 

All identifying details of the artifacts will be removed prior to scoring and only the 
committee members will review the artifacts.  

We look forward to working with you in spring 2022.  


